
9. ADOPT-A-PARK:  BROAD PARK EXTENSION

The Area Parks Officer requested Board endorsement for residents of the
Oceanside Apartments to adopt-a-park at the Broad Park extension.  The Board
decided to recommend to the Parks and Recreation Committee that Oceanside
Apartments residents adopt the Broad Park extension under Category 2 of the
Adopt-a-Park Scheme.

(Carole Evans and Gail Sheriff did not take part in discussions on this item.)


